Irish Open 2011
The Ski Club hosts two International Slalom Races each October and this year the races are on Saturday 1st and Sunday 2nd October.  We expect to have over 100 racers taking part of which approx. 60 will be from England, Scotland and Wales.  This is one of the ranking events for dry slope racing in Ireland/UK.
The races are sponsored by the Ski Club of Ireland supported by Great Outdoors and SAI.  The provisional timetable for the two days is as follows:
	SATURDAY 1 OCTOBER

	SCI INTERNATIONAL SLALOM

	0815 – 0900
	Practice 

	0900
	International Team Leader's meeting

	0900 – 0930
	Course Setting 

	0930 – 0955
	Course Inspection

	1000
	First run Slalom

	1210 – 1230
	Second course setting 

	1230 – 1255
	Course Inspection

	1300
	Second run Slalom

	
	

	INTERNATIONAL  TEAM DUAL SLALOM

	

	1440 – 1510
	Course setting 

	1510 – 1535
	Course inspection

	1535
	International Dual Slalom

	1700
	Prizegiving for the SCI International Slalom & Team Event

	
	

	SUNDAY 2 OCTOBER

	GREAT OUTDOORS IRISH OPEN SLALOM

	0800 – 0845
	Practice

	0845 – 0915
	Course setting 

	0915 – 0940
	Course Inspection

	0945
	First run Slalom

	1155 – 1215
	Second Course Setting 

	1215 – 1240
	Course Inspection

	1245
	Second run Slalom

	1530


	Prizegiving for the Great outdoors Irish Open Slalom 

	
	NB we will be aiming to finish earlier today


The slope will be closed for lessons/practice for the two days and we would encourage Club members to come along and support our home racers in the event.
The Club operates an open catering tent during the Championships serving breakfast and lunches organised by Francis Small and her team.  

We are hoping for good weather over the weekend but if it does rain it will be hard to dampen the enthusiasm of the racers as the slope skis better when wet.
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Course inspection 2010
We are delighted again to have Steven Chandler as commentator for the weekend.  Never a man to miss an opportunity to give advice to the racers as they tear down the slope, he can be counted on to give an amusing account of the days races. 
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Steve busy in the Race Hut last year

Matt Mitchell in action
It takes an extraordinary amount of work for all our volunteers to make a success of this event each year and we would like to extend a big thank you to them all for their work over the years.
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Brian Byrne heading?? for the finish
